
                                                                                           
  August 31, 2025 

Made New:  
The Power Of God 

"Show and Tell!" 

Pastor Jeff Falke
Important Contacts 

Women’s Group:	 Michelle Vargason 
	 570-596-4557 

Men’s Group: 	 Randy Vargason 
                                                     	 607-329-3575 

Best Years (Sr. Adult) Ministry:  	 Marilyn McClelland 
	 570-297-4087 

AWANA Children’s Ministry:	 Pastor Mason Sebian 
	              msebian@mpwesleyan.org 

Children & Youth:	 Pastor Mason Sebian 
	 msebian@mpwesleyan.org 

Facility Reservations: 	 Lori Hoose 
	 585-944-6088 
	 churchoose@gmail.com 

Board Members: 	 Vice Chair: Paul Sheeley 
Maggie Lane 	 Aaron Sheeley 
Steve Moody	 Whitney Sheeley 
Ashley Pruyne	 Fred Simpson 
Karen Ockasi 	 Randy Vargason 

Facilities Team: 	  
Linda Hoose	 Craig Sheeley 
Fred Simpson	 Randy Pruyne 
Sam Terry

Welcome 

Options for children during service 
Nursery – Up to Age 3: 
	 Meets downstairs, Room #7	

	 Video of Service Provided 

Jr. Church - K through Grade 4: 
	 Meets downstairs 2nd-4th Sundays	
1st & 5th Sundays are Family Sundays 
   Kids remain in worship center on Family Sundays 
	 (Worship Bags are available to kids every week)   
 

Sunday opportunities to connect & learn 

	 Sundays: 10:00am - 10:45am 

Adults:	 Small Groups-Ground Level	
	 Rm # 11 Center: Odd Topics - Matt Hoose 
	 Rm# 13: Various Topics - Paul Sheeley 
	 Rm# 10: Exploring The Scriptures - Steve Beers 

Kids:	 Downstairs 
	 Nursery - 5th grade - Various Teachers 
Youth:	 Downstairs 
	 Grades 6-12 - Pastor Mason Sebian 

Other opportunities to connect & learn 
Awana:  	 K-Grade 5, Wednesdays at 6:00pm 
	 (only during the school year) 
	 at MPWC 

Youth:  	 Grades 6-12: Sundays at 6:00pm 
	 (watch announcements in bulletin for other details) 
	 at MPWC 

Best Years Ministries: 	 Age 55+: various events 
	 (watch announcements in bulletin for details)

Next Week 
Made New:  

The Power Of God 

"Another Level!" 
Jeremiah 2:4-13; Psalm 81:1,10-16 

Hebrews 13:1-8,15-16; Luke 14:1,7-14 NIV 

Mount Pisgah  
Wesleyan Church 

A place to be loved, known, & cared for 

www.mpwesleyan.org 
Like us on Facebook! 

www.facebook.com/mpwesleyan 
Find us on YouTube! 

www.youtube.com/@mpwesleyan 

Rev. Jeff Falke 
Lead Pastor 

jfalke@mpwesleyan.org 
570.637.8869 

Rev. R. Mason Sebian 
Children & Youth Pastor 
msebian@mpwesleyan.org 

Sunday School - 10am 
Worship Service - 11am 

Office:  570.596.4003

mailto:jfalke@mpwesleyan.org


   

Birthdays & Anniversary 

September 
                 1-Seth Falke

                 1-Seth Robbins

                 2-Elliott Terry

                 2-Dave & Carol Paul

                 3-Josie Schreppel

                 3-Meredith Cole

                 6-Sue Beemer

                 6-Dan Lane

                 8-Jersey Kelly

                 9-Jared Barden

               12-Caleb & Becca Terry

               12-Dakota & Caytlyn Southard

               13-Aubree Kenyon

               16-Wayne Beeman

               18-Randy Pruyne

               20-Chris and Sandy Grant

               23-Melissa Beeman

               23-Howard and Noreene Carlson

               24-Drew Falke

               26-Zack Jayne

               28-Leah Robbins

               28-Ryan Walker

              


*To suggest additions or changes to our birthday  
& anniversary list please email bulletin@mpwesleyan.org

Please send in your announcements for this bulletin 
by Thursday each week to: bulletin@mpwesleyan.org

Mt. Pisgah Wesleyan  
A Place to Be! 

Be Welcome!  
Be our guest and consider being part of the 
family. We approach the culture with the same 
welcoming attitude that Jesus has with us. 

Believe!  
Mt. Pisgah is a great place to learn about the 
God of the Bible and what it means to follow 
Jesus Christ. We offer Sunday School Classes 
and small groups for all ages. Our services are 
biblically grounded and spirit-led. 

Belong! 
We have many life groups and other activities 
for you to join that will help you feel like 
you’re a part of the church family. Also, 
eventually we will invite you to consider 
becoming a member of Mt. Pisgah Wesleyan. 

Become!  
Be a part of leadership at Mt. Pisgah. Teach a 
class, lead a small group, be an elder or a 
board member. Become what God is calling 
you to be. 

Be Generous! 
We believe that being generous is about more 
than giving money and/or resources away. Living 
a generous life is one that is outward-focused, 
thinking of others first, and letting God teach us 
how to be responsible with what he has given us.

This Week at a Glance 
                                                        

Tonight	   8/31 
            No Youth Meeting Tonight 
            Enjoy the weekend with family 

Friday                                                   9/5 
            Pantry Shower for Zack & Mikayla 
            Dish to Share 
            7pm at the church 

Current Facility Reservations 

Sept   5: Pantry Shower 7-9pm 
Sept 17: AWANA Kick-Off 6:00pm 
Sept 20: Paul Wertman Celebration of Life 
Sept 28: Sargeant Family Reservation 
Oct   12: Fall Fire Get-together 
For more info or to reserve the facility, contact Lori Hoose. See 
Important Contacts for more info on the back of this bulletin.

Announcements: 
Thank You! 
The mission team would like to thank everyone who 
in anyway helped to make our 4th Single Moms 
Retreat a success this year, which included 
seventeen moms, twenty-five littles, and a 
multitude of volunteers.  Five children gave their 
hearts to Jesus this past weekend. Hallelujah! Thank 
you! 

Pantry Shower for Zack and Mikayla 
Each one of you is invited to take part in a pantry 
shower we're planning for Zack and Mikayla, 
happening Friday, September 5th. A dish-to-share 
meal is a part of the event, beginning at 7:00pm.  
Let's help this couple get started with a pantry full 
of goodness.   

New Friends Luncheon 
If you are new to MPWC, please join us for a New 
Friends Luncheon held at Falke's (house across the 
parking lot), on Sunday, September 14th, following 
the morning worship service.  Nothing to bring but 
your appetite.  Your contact for this event are Pastor 
Jeff and Amy Falke. 

AWANA Kickoff! 
AWANA is starting it's fall programming on 
Wednesday, September 17th, and is open to all 
littles entering grades K-5 this year.  Reach out to 
Pastor Mason with questions you have or for more 
info.  We also have a snack sign-up hanging on the 
cork board next to Pastor Mason's office if you would 
like to help with AWANA snacks. 

Best Years Trolly Ride 
All those 55+ are invited to join the Best Years 
group on a Trolly Ride excursion at the PA Grand 
Canyon Saturday, October 11th. Cost is $25/person. 
Sign up on or before September 7th.  See Dale 
Neufeld or Marilyn McClelland for more info. 

New Life Groups 
One of our new life groups forming this fall will be 
led by Amy Falke.  It's a study in the NT book of 
Romans and will meet Tuesdays at 6:30pm, starting 
Sept 16th. Let her know if you would like to be a 
part of this new study/group. 

Wesleyan Women/Ladies Retreat 
The early bird discount for Wesleyan Women's 
Retreat ends Friday, September 12th. Don't delay, 
sign up today at chamberscamp.org. The date of 
this year's Ladies Retreat is September 26-28th.

Sermon Discussion Questions 

1. What is one thing that stood out to you 
from this week’s message? 

2. Do you have any seemingly good rules that 
keep you from helping people in need? How 
can we evaluate these rules? 

3. How can we disrupt the status quo in our 
lives to pay attention to people who are 
hurting in our community?  

http://chamberscamp.org
mailto:bulletin@mpwesleyan.org
mailto:bulletin@mpwesleyan.org

